WELCOME TO OUR SPRING TERM NEWSLETTER.

We hope you enjoy reading about the amazing time we've all had this term.

Have a great Easter holiday. *Michelle*



Happy Easter from Mercury and Saturn







Look who came to visit!



Curriculum Updates



Sun students have started swimming lessons this term and wowed Katie and Josh with the progress they have made.

We are very lucky to have formed a partnership with Collingham Tennis Club. Every Tuesday, 12 students spend the afternoon training to become Wimbledon champions-watch this space!



Key Stage 3 and 4 students had a taste of the world of work when they visited a career fair in Lincoln.





Neptune and Mars visited Southwell Workhouse to support their history topic of life in the 18th century. Don't they look the part!

Jupiter had a wonderful day at Belton House.











Meanwhile back in school-Moon are working VERY hard in Forest school



Quality Assurance Visits

This term, we have had a quality assurance visit from Nottinghamshire and an Education Effectiveness visit from Leicestershire. Both visits went extremely well and provided very positive feedback, recognising the progress the school is making.

Reminders

Start of Summer Term 1 -17th April 2023

1st May-Bank Holiday Monday

8th May-Bank Holiday

29th May-start of Half Term break

5th June-start of Summer 2

10th July-Parents Open day

25th July-last day of term

4th September-start of new academic year

Main Office Phone Number 01636 700 380

School website: https://www.hopehouseschool.co.uk



Staffing Update

This term we have welcomed a number of new staff members to the Hope House school team.

Miriam Reynolds-Assistant Headteacher

Miriam has worked in a range of schools across Lincolnshire since qualifying as a Teacher, including Mainstream, Special and Alternative Provision. She is an experienced school leader and has worked on several innovative curriculum developments throughout her career. She is also an experienced SENDCo and holds the National SENDCo qualification. Currently working towards her NPQH, Miriam leads on Curriculum and assessment here at Hope House School.

Liam Pearson- Teaching Assistant

Trish Statham Wilson -Teaching Assistant

Clohe Lenton - Teaching Assistant

Wendy Baker - Learning Practitioner

We have also recently said good bye to Lauren Taylor and Angela Kemp.

Vacancies

We currently have a vacancy for a qualified teacher. This is a new role to the school. In addition, we are on the look out for level 3 qualified teaching assistants to enhance the schools existing provision.

